From: Rashad Danoun

Sent: Thyrsday, 12 January 2017 2:14 PM

To: Jane Flanagan; Planning Matters Mailbox

Subject: RE: TRIM: MP05_0147 MOD12 - Enfield Intermodal Logistics Centre MOD 12 -

notification of response to submissions

Dear Jane

Thank you for your email of 21 December 2016 providing notification of the proponent’s response to submissions
(RTS) for Enfield Intermodal Logistics Centre MOD 12.

The EPA has reviewed the RTS. The EPA does not have any comments or further recommended conditions of
approval.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions or concerns.
Kind regards

Rashad Danoun

Operations Officer — Metropolitan Infrastructure

Metropolitan Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority

+61 2 9995 6370

rashad.danoun@epa.nsw.gov.au www.epa.nsw.gov.au ¥ @EPA NSW

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555
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